
MINUTES 

DETROIT CITY COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING  

November 15, 2022 

  

The Detroit City Council met in, regular session on Tuesday, November 15. 2022 at 6:30 P.M.  Council members in attendance were 

Terrie Shelby and Shane Cabler.  There were not enough members to make a quorum – Mayor Kenneth Snodgrass was unable to call 

the meeting to order.  Mayor Snodgrass made an executive motion on the agenda item listed to pay employee annual bonuses.  Motion 

was made to pay all employees a bonus of $1,000.00.  Motion approved by council members in attendance: Terrie Shelby and Shane 

Cabler. 

 


